6 July 1987

His Excellency Sir David Wilson, K.C.M.G.,
Governor of Hong Kong.

Your Excellency,

‘In 1985 and 1986, we carried out a review of leave
and passage arrangements in respect of serving officers in
the civil service. We submitted our recommendations on
various ways to rationalize the administration of such
arrangements in two letters of 30 December 1985 and
17 February 1986 to His Excellency, the late Sir Edward
Youde, and also in another letter of 28 January 1987 to the
then Acting Governor, Sir David Akers-Jones. We now have the
honour to submit to Your Excellency a consolidated report
containing these three letters.

We have the honour to be
Your Excellency's obedient servants,
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